
No Live Music/Entertainment per California Department of 
Public Health Guidance 

                                                                           
The Monterey County Health Department would like to remind all food facilities that live music 
and entertainment is not allowed under the current guidance issued by the California Department 
of Public Health. Establishments that serve full meals associated with outdoor dining experiences 
must discontinue this type of entertainment until they are allowed to resume modified or full 
operation through a specific reopening order or guidance.  In addition, live music or entertainment 
is not allowed at any public gatherings or community events under the current guidance issued by 
the California Department of Public Health. 

State guidance for outdoor dining for restaurants, wineries, and bars: 
https://files.covid19.ca.gov/pdf/guidance-outdoor-restaurants--en.pdf 
  
For questions, concerns or to submit a complaint to EHB please call (831) 755-4505 or visit the 
Monterey County Health Department Environmental Health website 
at: www.mtyhd.org/COVID‐19‐EHB. 
  
  

Karen M Smith, MPA 
Public Information Officer 
Monterey County Health Department 
1270 Natividad 
Salinas, CA 93906 
831-755-4639   Fax: 831-796-8574 
klahnk@co.monterey.ca.us 
  
Visit our website www.mtyhd.org 
Follow on Twitter for breaking news & information @MCHDPIO 
Like us on Facebook! 
  

 
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole 
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. 
Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this message is prohibited 
and may be against the law.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by replying to the original email and destroy all copies (electronic and print) of 
the original message. 
 


